
 

 

 
 
 

November 25 2021 
 
Dear parents, 
  
Now that we have passed the halfway point of the second half of the first term of this academic 
year, I would like to clarify our reporting schedule for students. By the end of this term, all students 
will have received their term 1 academic report and online consultations will have been offered to 
all parents. Key dates from our reporting schedule are outlined below: 
 

Year group Academic report published Online parental consultation 

EYFS Report in T3 only 13.12.21 

Years 1 – 6 02.12.21 13.12.21 

Years 7 – 8 09.12.21 13.12.21 

Year 9 02.12.21 13.12.21 

Year 10 – 11 25.11.21 13.12.21 

 
The key purpose of a reporting schedule, of course, is to ensure that the three vital components of 
a school’s community – students, parents and teachers – are all fully informed of current progress 
and attainment in all subjects, where current strengths and areas for improvement lie and what 
needs to be done next in order to guarantee that academic potential is achieved. To this end, 
teachers at DBS Wakra will be compiling documents which prove that they know the key headlines 
coming out of each class and that they are putting actions in place to ensure that all students 
continue to make excellent progress. 
 
During the first week of term 2, once students have rested during their well-deserved winter break, 
teachers will deliver Minibites sessions as they have done previously during our last academic year. 
To clarify, our Minibites interventions are short, targeted lessons which will be delivered to 
students who teachers have identified as being in need of further learning in a particular area. For 
example, if a student has not yet reached their academic potential for a certain topic in Year 7 
History, then they will be asked to attend a Minibites session so that any existing gaps in knowledge 
can be addressed. If a student is not asked to attend a session, then this simply means that they are 
currently assessed as not requiring additional support at this moment. 
  



 

 

 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding the content of this letter, I 
would welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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